








3/31/19   PARISH MISSION 
   Marriage Encounter Representatives at Masses 
   Adult/Teens Catechumenate 
   Kids Catechumenate 
   Children’s Liturgy of the Word 
   Parish Baptisms 
   Catholic Schools Majorettes 
4/1/19     PARISH MISSION 
   Divine Mercy Chaplet 
   Prayer Request Group 
4/2/19     PARISH MISSION 
   Neo-Catechumenal Way 
4/3/19     PARISH MISSION 
   Centering Prayer Group 
               Choir Practice 
   CFF 
   Lenten Penance Service 
4/4/19    School Mass 
   Choir Practice 
   Holy Hour 
4/5/19     Men’s Faith & Fellowship Core Group Meeting 
   Divine Mercy Chaplet 
   Lenten Soup Meal 
   Stations of the Cross 
4/6/19     School Missoula Theater Performance 
   Confessions 
   Neocatechumenal Way 
4/7/19     First Eucharist Retreat 
   Adult/Teens Catechumenate 
   Kids Catechumenate 
   Children’s Liturgy of the Word 
   Catholic Schools Majorettes 

OUR MISSION STATEMENT 
St. Mary Parish prepares and sustains its members and 

guests for a life and eternity in the presence of God.    
In accomplishing our mission, we proclaim and  

celebrate our salvation through Jesus Christ  enlivened 
by the Holy Spirit, nourish our  sacramental life  

especially in the Sunday celebration of the Eucharist 
and demonstrate our faith worshiping, educating,  

serving and encouraging vocations. 

THANK YOU!! THANK YOU!! THANK YOU!! 
Thank you to Dorothy Cruz, Carol Perri and Paula Fox 
for volunteering to help out in the parish office last week.  
Your help is truly and greatly appreciated!! 

USHERS NEEDED 
We are in dire need of Ushers, particularly for the 5pm 
Mass on Saturday Evening and the 6pm Mass on Sunday 
Evening.   Assistance at any Mass would also be greatly 
appreciated. If you are able to help, please contact Al 
Facino, the Usher Chairperson at 1- 916-363-8613 or 
alf672@comcast.net.   

THE GIFT OF TREASURE 
With gratitude for the gifts they have received,  

Parishioners and visitors made a joyful return to the  
Lord of the following: 

 
March 24, 2019 

Weekly Collection (including EOP) :$8,408.71* 
Weekly Goal (to cover expenses): $13,000.00 

 
Please remember St. Mary’s,  

your Spiritual Home, in your will. 
*This amount only represents weekly Sunday Mass  
collections.  Other sources of income  (i.e. donations, 
building fund, etc.) are not included in this number. 

 
Persevere in prayer, being watchful 

with thanksgiving. Colossians 4:2  
 

Prayer Group Praying for Your Requests 
The Prayer Request Group gets together weekly for prayer. 

Our first priority is to pray for the needs of St. Mary’s  
parishioners and their loved ones. If you would like us to pray 
for you,   please fill out a Prayer Request form and place it in a 

Prayer Request box on one of the tables in the vestibule.  
Thank you! 

MARRIED COUPLES:   
Are you willing to spend a few minutes to find out about 
an experience that can make your good marriage even 
better?  The next Marriage Encounter Weekends in-
clude: Apr 5-7, 2019 in Reno, NV and May 3-5, 2019 in 
Sacramento, CA. For more information and/or to register 
for a Weekend, visit our website at:  
https://www.sacramentowwme.org or contact Terry & 
Janet  at  applications@sacramentowwme.org   or 
916-489-3464 



The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults 
 

• Do you have questions about the Catholic faith? 
• Are you thinking about becoming Catholic? 
• Are you Catholic but never completed the Sacraments 

of Initiation (Confirmation and/or Eucharist)? 
 
If you or someone you know has questions like these, 
contact Michelle Mills at 916-806-6876 for more  
information about the RCIA process. 

We do this Together 
Tuesday April 2, 9:30am to 2:00pm 
To care for someone is one of the most powerful things a 
human being can do. We place ourselves, as Caregivers, 
in the loving embrace of the Divine and one another. We 
remember how Jesus invited Thomas to touch his 
wounds.  It is our privilege to touch the wounds of anoth-
er even if it breaks our hearts. We bond in prayer and soli-
darity to realize anew none of us needs to be alone in our 
care for another. Presented by Fr.Tom Bonacci C.P. 
Christ the King Passionist Retreat Center,  6520 Van  
Maren Lane, Citrus Heights, CA 95621  

Have you ever thought about becoming a Sister?  
Come and See if God is calling you! 

The Daughters of Charity have an weekend Religious  
Vocation Retreat for single catholic women ages 18-40—
April 26-28, 2019 in Los Altos Hills, CA.  CON-
TACT:  Sr. Lisa Laguna, D.C. 650-949-8890 or 213-210-
9903  srllaguna@doc1633.org  www.Daughters-Of-
Charity.com/retreats/ 

Lenten Penance  
Service 

Our parish Lenten Penance 
Service with individual  
Confessions will  
immediately follow our  
Parish Mission talk on 
Wednesday, April 3. 

HOLY HOUR—April 4 
Holy Hour Devotion is the Roman Catholic Tradition of spending One Hour in  
Eucharistic Adoration in the Presence of the Blessed Sacrament.  In 1673 Saint Margaret 
Mary Alacoque stated that she had a vision of Jesus in which she was instructed to spend 
an hour every Thursday night to meditate on the sufferings of Jesus in the Garden of  
Gethsemane. This practice later became widespread among Roman Catholics.  The  
inspiration for the Holy Hour comes from Matthew 26:40.  In the Gospel of Matthew,  
during the agony in the Garden of Gethsemane the night before his crucifixion, Jesus spoke 
to his disciples, saying "My soul is sorrowful even to death. Remain here and keep watch 
with me. In keeping with this tradition, St Mary offers a Holy Hour every first Thursday of 

the month. You are welcome to come and adore or you may simply lay your cares at the feet of Jesus. Adoration begins 
promptly at 7pm. If you come late, please enter in silence and sit in back of church so as not to disturb those in silent 
adoration. Praise be Jesus! Now and Forever! 



Open Enrollment has begun: New students entering grades 
TK to 8, can now enroll for the 2019-2020 school year.  If you 
know someone interested in enrolling, please let them know to 
contact us!  Campus tours are available. Go to the school  
website www.saintmaryschool.com or please contact our 
principal, Ms. Allen at (916) 452-1100 or  
lallen@saintmaryschool.com.  
 St. Mary Summer School begins June 10, 2019. Summer 
school is available to students in grades TK to 8 and offers  
Extended Care. Enrollment begins April 1, 2018.  

This weekend our Second 
Collection is for our parish 
St. Vincent de Paul Chapter.   
Your generosity is truly and 
greatly appreciated. 
Our parish St. Vincent de 
Paul chapter provides food, 
utility assistance, rental  
assistance, furniture and 
clothing to those in need. 

Camp Pendola registration is now open!  
The official summer camp of the Diocese of Sacramento, 
will be celebrating 59 years of serving children and youth 
ages 6 to 17. Camp Pendola exists to build lasting  
relationships, form servant leaders, and teach stewardship 
of God’s creation through Christian community living in 
the outdoors. With new weekly themes, teen programs 
and an extra weekend of family camp, there is something 
for everyone! For more information and to register your 
camper, check our website at www.pendola.org or call 
(916) 733-0123 to speak with our registrar.  

DivorceCare Series  
Thursdays, beginning the week of February 21- May 16, 
2019 from 7-9pm   Library of SS. Peter & Paul Parish, 
4450 Granite Drive, Rocklin, CA 95677  
Suffering from a divorce, separation or end of a relation-
ship? DivorceCare can help you through this troubling 
time by offering tools, coping skills and spiritual support 
from people who understand and care. This 13-week  
series held on Thursday evenings from 7:00 to 9:00 pm in 
the Library of Ss. Peter and Paul Parish in Rocklin, 4450 
Granite Drive, begins on February 21st and runs through 
May 16th. The $30 cost includes your workbook. To  
register or for more information contact Corinne Lalanne 
at 916-765-1939 or clalanne@sbcglobal.net  

GOD’S CAPACITY FOR FORGIVENESS 
 Where is the foolish person who would think it in his 
or her power to commit more than God could forgive? 
—St. Francis de Sales 

Extraordinary Ministers 
Ministers of Holy Communion distribute the Body and 
Blood of our Lord to the assembly during Holy  
Communion and assist with putting away the sacred  
vessels after Mass.  If you have considered this important 
ministry, we are inviting parishioners at the current 
time.  Requirements to become an Extraordinary Minister 
are the following:  Practicing Catholic, at least 16 years of 
age and having celebrated the sacraments of Baptism, 
First Eucharist and Confirmation.  Schedules are made 
three months at a time, and you are able to submit your 
availability.  We are in great need of ministers at the  
Sunday 8AM and 11AM Masses.  Please contact Teres 
Mugnaini @ 916-599-7443. 


